
 
 

Honorable Peter DeFazio 

Chairman 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 

I am requesting funding for Dryden Road in surface transportation reauthorization legislation.  

The project sponsor for this project is the Lapeer County Road Commission and the project is 

located at Dryden Road, Metamora, MI 48455.  

The funding is designated for road rehabilitation.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and would have many benefits to the 

community. It would allow for safe and efficient travel of agriculture goods, automotive parts, 

aggregate materials, raw products, etc. This route connects two major highways, M-24 and M-

53, which lead into Detroit, Michigan to the south, with the Ambassador Bridge international 

border crossing into Canada. Furthermore, to the north these state routes connect to I-69 which is 

the direct transportation route across the Blue Water Bridge into Canada.  

I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Lisa C. McClain 

Member of Congress 

April 27, 2021 

 


